
Gateway Gossip Fortnightly 
Dear all, 



I hope everyone has had a good week since the last newsletter. In

school it has been a very busy time!



The focus at this time of year is always Year 6 and what a week
they have had!

Two performances, an emotional Leavers Assembly which was then
followed by a very ‘wet’ party afternoon!!

A great time was had by all it seems judging from the smiles,
laughter and wetness. I wish all the Year 6 children every happiness
in their new schools and we talked today about the ambition they
must have for themselves in future years. We all know they are
capable of great things and look forward to finding out the future

has in store for them. 



The Summer fair was another great success with a profit of £877.39.
We were blessed with sunshine and how lovely to see such an

extended collection of people from our local community to include
ex students which was a lovely surprise. 



I wish everyone a wonderful Summer break. Stay safe and well. We
look forward to seeing you all again for the next academic year on

Tuesday 5th September. Have a great time with your families. 



Take care everyone.



With my best wishes,
Mrs Robinson








21st July 2023

Dates To Remember

Newsletter: 20




Friday 1st September 
Staff Inset Day

Monday 4th September 
Staff Inset Day

Tuesday 5th September 
School opens for all children

Friday 21st July 
School closes at 2pm

for Summer. 



Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!

Technology
Guru

Exceptional 
 Behaviour

Growth
Mindset

Outstanding
Academic

Superb
Sportsperson 

End of Year
Awards




Nursery - Archie-Lee
RB - Ibraheem

RG - Hunter
1B - Leo

1G - Sahara
2B - Amelia
2G - Bella

3B - Kurtiss 
3G - Oliver

4B - Christian
4G - Krystal

5B - Dora
5G - Daniel
6B - Maisy

6G - Callum




Nursery - Ella
RB - Layliah-Jo

RG - Noah
1B - Skyla

1G - Jackson
2B - Hunter

2G - Scarlett
3B - George
3G - Morgan

4B - Casey-Leigh
4G - David
5B - David

5G - Jenson
6B - Riley

6G - Jayden




Nursery - Xander
RB - Poppy-Leigh

RG - Lucia
1B - Bethany
1G - Lilly-Mae

2B - Michal
2G - Kuba

3B - Tamara
3G - Sebastian

4B - Wade
4G - Shaye
5B - Felicia 
5G -Darla 
6B - Isla
6G - Lily




Nursery - Jaxx
RB - Miley

RG - Shania
1B - Aurora

1G - Savannah
2B - Niamul

2G - Poppy-Mae
3B - Issac
3G - Hope
4B - Isla

4G - Layton
5B - Krystal
5G - Raluca
6B - Amelia

6G - Teo




Nursery - Joshua
RB - Logan

RG - Lincoln
1B - Toby
1G - Bodie
2B - Ruby

2G - Hafeez-Ur
3B - Oliver
3G - Lucas
4B - Yasir

4G - Kieran
5B - Jaxon
5G - Riley
6B -Richie

6G - Hamza




Well done 
to all our
fantastic
winners!


















 PTFA 






So long, farewell!



As another year comes to a close we say a big 'goodbye' to
our fantastic Year 6 pupils who are moving on. Remember

always believe in yourselves and follow your dreams! 
We also say a sad goodbye to some staff. Mr Chadwick, Mr
Barnaby, Mrs Irving, Miss Ryan, Mr Bradley and Mrs Gorst.
Thank you for everything you have achieved at Gateway.
We wish you the best of luck as you continue on your new

paths. 



The PTFA have held a number of events this year and are
really grateful for your support. They have been able to

put the funds raised back in to school. This year they have
paid for: the coach to Schools Alive; the coach to the Year
1 synagogue trip; the Reception & KS1 Punch & Judy show

and the coaches to the circus. 

House Teams

1st Place

Attenborough
2nd Place
Rashford
3rd Place
Austen

4th Place 
Malala






Messages from Staff 

Nursery







Reception



Year 3



Year 4






We have had the best time in Nursery
and want to wish our children who are
going into Reception the best of luck.
We know you will keep shining bright
our little Superheroes. Nursery 1's we
look forward to our new adventures in

September. Have a lovely summer
Nursery. Miss Sim and Mrs Haddow

We have had such a fantastic year!
We settled in well to school life and
made excellent friendships. Have a

lovely summer and good luck in Year
1! Miss Smith and Mrs Cardwell




Year 1



Year 2



Year 5



What an amazing Year! Year 3 have
been absolute superstars this year

from their incredible performance at
the dance festival to going above and
beyond in all their learning tasks. It
has been a pleasure to have taught
each and every single one of them!

Ms Sinclair and Mrs Kadriu . 

Year 5 have been amazing this year!
We are both very proud of you all

and everything that you have
achieved! We can look back on some

incredible trips and brilliant
experiences both inside and outside
of the classroom. All the best as you

enter Year 6! You will all be
incredible! Have the best Summer!

Miss Caunt and Mr McCormack

From a very proud Year 4 staff team
What a fantastic year we have all

had together! From our weekly
swimming to exploring Roman life in
Ribchester, our year has been full of
amazing opportunities and challenges

that you have embraced with
excellence and resilience. Have a

great summer and we will be proudly
looking on as you move into Year 5. 

Another year has passed already and we
have had an amazing year! We are so

proud of every single child and we wish
each of you all the best for the future.

Have a lovely summer and we will see you
in September! Miss Johnson and Mrs

Ferguson and the rest of the year 1 team! 

Year 6

You guys rocked this year! 💪🏼

Thanks for bringing your A-
game and making it awesome.

Good luck in your new
schools! Remember, you're all

superstars in the making.
Shine bright and keep slaying
those challenges! 👏🏼 Have a

fantastic summer! 🌞
#Year6Forever

A fantastic year from Year 2 who
have tried so hard all year and have
become even more independent. It
has been an absolute pleasure to

teach them and they are all Year 3
ready. Have a fabulous summer Year

2, stay safe and see you in
September! 



School Website  Have a great Summer!
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